
CANDIDATE for ADJUNCT POSITION 

Sarah Whylly 

Hi! I’m Sarah Whylly and I’m running for either the “at-large position” or “adjunct” seats on the 
Executive Committee. I am an enthusiastic and dedicated instructor in the Philosophy, Humanities, 
and Religion as well as the Computer Studies Department who loves creativity in pedagogy. I have a 
passion for standing up for faculty’s purview over their pedagogy and the Senate’s role in upholding 
that. I also believe that students deserve the best quality of education we can provide. I have worked 
very hard at listening carefully to students and helping to amplify their voices.  

In addition to being an elected senator, I serve the Senate in various additional capacities. I am 
currently faculty liaison to the SGA. I have served on the Faculty Equivalency Committee, both as 
Chair and as a voting member for over 3 years. I have also served on the Guided Pathways initiatives 
and on the Bylaws and Constitution Ad Hoc Committee.  

I am running for one of the new positions because I believe having adjunct representatives on the 
Executive Council is vital to bringing forth the constituent voices of adjuncts. My increased 
institutional knowledge, experience with committees, and demonstrated energy for the work of the 
Senate combined with my dedication to advancing the positions and offering the viewpoints of 
adjunct faculty makes me an ideal choice for one of these roles. I am asking for the votes of my 
fellow senators based on what you believe I will bring to either of these two positions. 

Thank you,  

Sarah Whylly 

 

 


